COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SIITIING

71, Fenchurch- Street, London, E.C.3
Our ref: 9th June, 1959.

Admin/F

Dear Sir,

With reference to your letter of
the 18th May regarding the proposed
reclassification of the "CARMELITA" ex
"Rio Verde", I have to inform you that
it is usual in such cases to compute
the fees on the basis of 1% times the
appropriate Special Survey fee. On the
scale now in operation im Chile, we
calculate that the fee would be approximately
pesos 1,250,000, but this figure should
be quoted as a minimum, the final charge
being dependent on the extent of repairs
and alterations which may be necessary
to meet the requirements for reclassification.

if the Owners decide to proceed
with the survey, then you should obtain
their signature to the usual request form.

Yours faithfully,

N.W.B.
pro Secretary.

R. A. lLoraine, Esq.,
VALPARAISO.
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